
Environmental Protection Act and RFR Study 

 

Due to the fact that several existing and proposed emitters are located at or near the site, 

the applicant agrees to conduct a Radiofrequency Electromagnetic Field survey at the site 

upon construction to ensure that any areas at ground level that exceed the Commission’s 

exposure guideline values are appropriately marked and fenced.  The results of the survey 

will be provided with the application for license.  When it becomes necessary for workers 

to ascend the tower, appropriate measures, such as reduction or shut down of power if 

necessary, shall be taken to ensure that the human exposure to radiofrequency radiation 

will not exceed the FCC guidelines. 

 

 

The proposed facility should be exempt from environmental processing because the 

facility would not be located at a location specified in Section 1.1307(a)(1)-(8) of the 

Commission's Rules. 

 


